
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 10th OCTOBER 2025 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week: RA/RM 100% WOW! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 97.1%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 96.7% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RM 100% 

RA 100% 

6B 98.3% 

2J 98.2% 

4D 98.0% 

4M 97.9% 

6W 97.9% 

2B 97.6% 

5S 97.2% 

1K 97.1% 

3CF 96.3% 

3P 95.2% 

1B 93.6% 

5G 92.5% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

                            

                                     
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Weds 8th– Fri 10th October – Balance Bike sessions for RA 

Wednesday 8th October -Year 6 Respect Journey 

Friday 10th October  - Mental Health Day – Non Uniform   

Tue 14th – Thurs 16th October – Balance Bike sessions for RM 

Friday 17th October 9.00am – Firework Safety Assembly 

Monday 20th October – Big Sing Event for Choir St Georges Hall 

Friday 24th October 9.00am – Harvest Service in Church 

 

           
SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!             

Selma Betraoui 6B for Amazing writing Read it 

on the main page of the website in star writers! 

 

 

HARVEST SERVICE  

                               
On Friday the 24th October at 9.00am we will be 

holding our Annual Harvest Service in                             

St. Barnabas Church, do come along and share 

the celebrations with us.                                                      

This year we are supporting the TIN CHALLENGE 

again to see how many tins we can collect for the 

Farcliffe Family Centre. We did an amazing job 

last year and were able to provide food for many 

families locally struggling. Let’s try aim for 1000 

again! Please send in your tins asap. Thankyou 
 

 
Please can we all take responsibility for our 

school children and families by parking safely 
off of the zig zag lines and do not drop 

children in the road whilst passing. Thankyou 

On Friday the 10th of October it is 

World Mental Health day. We 

are all coming together to 

celebrate positive mental health 

by a non-uniform day and 

wearing something yellow! Lets 

all take time look after 

ourselves! 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

